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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: lewis wilson <lewwilson2003@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 26, 2015 11:54 AM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtains

I write this msg to you urging a small bit of common sense on the relicensing draft EIR to include the installation of Thermal 
Curtains at Lakes Almanor and Butt Valley Reservoir.  This boondoggle of a scheme does not make any economic sense and 
certainly will cause other economic and environmental impacts which have not been reasonably analyzed during the many years 
in which this proposal has dragged on.  
I do not think this is a wise proposal when compared with all of the other needs within Calif and ask that it be dropped as a 
reasonable answer to the recommendations in the original study. 
 
Lew Wilson, West Almanor resident.  


